
Dear DWQI colleagues: 
 
I have been asked by Dr. Robert Tardiff (copied here) from the Sapphire 
Group to have the opportunity to view their presentation on PFOA risk 
assessment.  I have accepted the invitation and will invite Dr. Tardiff to 
come to the Rutgers EcoComplex (Exit 53 off I-295) in the morning of August 
7 at 11 AM.  You are all invited to attend, just let me know if you are 
coming to secure the correct conference room. 
 
 
Kristin Hansen: 


